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Walsh, Matthew

From: Susan Dow <susandow1951@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 9:03 AM

To: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: Designated handicap spaces

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Dear Mr. Walsh,  

 

I am a handicapped senior citizen who swims at the YMCA on N State street 6 days a week. It would be a great help if there 

were designated handicap parking spaces available on both N Main and Warren st. There are many handicapped members at 

the YMCA, myself included.  

Your concideration of this request would be appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Dow  

Pembroke, NH  


